
POLICY ON SOLICITING, SELLING AND PROMOTION OF MERCHANDISE AND SERVICES AT CHURCH  

  

The Unitarian Universalist Church of Annapolis limits the selling of items or services at church for 

personal profit or for the benefit of any group not part of an organization with the church. Such selling 

shall be permitted only in one of the following circumstances:  

● In conjunction with approved UUCA fundraising events or budget income lines approved by the 

Executive Team 

Promotion of personal businesses at church will be limited to the display of business cards or materials 

on the church’s community bulletin board. This policy is not intended to discourage networking among 

members, only the explicit advertising, promotion, or sales of services or products. Further, UUCA 

church members shall not use the church membership lists or names in the church directory for 

personal gain, advertising or solicitation for personal businesses or personal use. 

Solicitation of donations will be limited to efforts specifically in line with UUCA’s 8 principles, and will 

take place only on the designated table in the narthex in back of the coat racks. 

Individuals may give to the church administrator a business card or material to be placed on the bulletin 

board.  Individuals wanting to display materials or solicitations for causes in line with 8 principle 

practices on the narthex table should check with the church office for consideration. 
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